Local IKEs group hosts state officers

By Carolyn Lee
The Imperial Republican

A number of Nebraska Division representatives for the 1zaak Walton League of America (IKEs)
spent a snowy day in Imperial Sunday, attending one of its quarterly meetings.

The group met at the IKEs cabin at Enders Reservoir, with nine local members of the
Southwest Chapter in attendance.

The state officers had asked to meet at Enders, Southwest Chapter Tom Elder said, because a
state meeting hadn’t been held there for at least 15 years.

The group listened to committee and Nebraska Legislative reports concerning IKEs’
interests—conservation and natural resources.

The State Division also voted to donate $1,000 to the Nebraska Sportsmans Foundation, which
promotes fishing and hunting in the state.




